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Following the meeting of the FTSE/JSE Advisory Committee on 3 December 2014, and in 

order to align with other FTSE Partnership indices, FTSE/JSE announces a change to the 

“1% shares in issue changes” rule as set out in the notice below.  The associated rule 
changes will take immediate effect. 

The change to this rule was initially set out in the Notes from the FTSE/JSE Advisory 

Committee Meeting, published on the 18th of December 2014. 

 

8.5 Changes to Constituent Weightings 

Existing Rule: 

8.5.3 Changes of shares in issue not arising from corporate actions, amounting to less 

than 10% of the number of shares in issue but more than 1% will be made quarterly 
after the close of business on the third Friday of March, June, September and December.  

 

New Rule: 

8.5.3 Changes of shares in issue not arising from corporate actions, amounting to less 

than 10% of the number of shares in issue, but more than 1% as reflected on the third 

Wednesday of February, May, August and November, will be made quarterly after the 

close of business on the third Friday of March, June, September and December. 

An updated version of the Ground Rules document is now available on the FTSE/JSE 

website. 

 

For further information or general enquiries please contact us at info@ftse.com or indices@jse.co.za or call:  

Client Services in UK: Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
Client Services in Europe, Middle East & Africa: Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
Client Services in US: Tel: +1 888 747 FTSE (3873) or +1 212 314 1139 
Client Services in Asia Pacific: Tel: +852 2164 3333 or +81 3 3581 2811 
JSE Limited: Tel: +27 11 520 7137 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftse.com or www.ftsejse.co.za 
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